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start. Hopefully, under the guidance
of Program Chairman Paul Chmelir
and Promotional Chairman Ward
Brown, the momentum of the Phi
Kappa of Alpha Chi Rho's Blood
Program will be maintained for this
semester and next fall. If successful,
as it appears it will be, we will main-
tain the program as an ongoing
vear-round event. Qur Blood Pro-
gram appears to be the most promis-
ing Philanthropy Project on the U.
of I. Campus. p



